
Sites Reservoir Construction 		
Contractor Open House

SITES RESERVOIR PROJECT

The generational Sites Reservoir Project is making significant progress toward 
building a more resilient and flexible water future for California having secured 
vital local, state, and federal funding. The Sites Project Authority is now seeking 
input from the contracting community on the delivery of nearly $4 billion of 

infrastructure including dams, pipelines, pump stations, roads and more. The 
Authority plans to start-up this new offstream 1.5 million acre-foot reservoir as 

early as 2030 and requests your help and expertise!

 Please join us for the Authority’s first contractor information session. The 
Project’s Engineering and Construction Manager will provide an overview of 

the project and share information on issues related to construction packages, 
delivery methods, and schedule. This is an opportunity for contractors to learn 
about the largest water infrastructure project in California and provide early 
input on the construction of an important asset for the future of California’s 

environment, farms, and families. 

DATE: 
Thursday, June 9 

TIME:
2:30 pm

LOCATION: 
Maxwell Legion Hall 
(250 Oak St, Maxwell, CA 95955)

POINT OF CONTACT: 
JP Robinette, 
jrobinette@sitesproject.org

For more information about the Sites Reservoir Project, 
please visit www.sitesproject.org.


